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Comments: National Forest Service:

Please consider denying any new mining activities at the Stibnite site.  As a person who enjoys national forests

for recreation including kayaking and fly fishing, I am critically concerned that this project will irreparable damage

to the tributaries of the Salmon River.  As you know, this drainage is an incredible ecosystem, rich with

opportunities for visitors to enjoy its immense beauty either from a kayak or fishing its pristine rapids. I have

travelled to Idaho to enjoy this national treasure on a multi day river trip and plan to do so again with family and

friends in the future.  I am delighted that I have also supported this important local economic activity, helping local

small businesses, and will do so again.  Sadly, we have seen what mining accidents have done to ecosystems all

over the United states, and I hope this can never happen to the Salmon and its tributaries.

Thank you for your consideration.

Josh Bryson

 


